
Friday February 28, 2025. 

Good afternoon Osler community 

Pink Shirt Assembly 

Black History Month 

Skip a thon 

Online Gaming support 

PAC News 

Are you Returning to Osler?  We would love to get these papers back so we can star the 
enrolment process.  These blue sheets that were handed out by teachers a few weeks ago. 

While your future plans may change we kindly ask to return the sheet with current 
information. 

 

Many students in various Divisions created, practiced and presented at our Pink Shirt Day 
assembly.  It was truly an inspiration to hear their words and watch their skits.  A special thank you 
to Ms. Feng and Ms. Roopra who organized this important assembly! 

 

     

 

 

 



 

 

         

 

 

 



Black History Month 

Our students are learning about different aspects of people of colour in Canada and around the world. 
Division 2 has collaborated to create a tremendous tribute to some very gifted women! 

 

Skip A Thon Event.     

Hello everyone,  

Ms. Feng’s class had a lovely success at our first World Helper event: The Skip-a-Thon!  

The Skip-a-thon supported the following UN Sustainable Development Goals:  

SDG 3: Good Health and Well-being  

SDG 4: Quality Education  

SDG 11: Sustainable Cities and Communities  

We hope you can join us at other events we will be planning as well as make your own!  

IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT: First team to get a blackout in BINGO will get a pizza 

party!  !  

 

We will be able to answer questions at recess if you have any.  

Thank you! Megan, Luna, Vidya (Ms. Feng’s class Div 6)  

 

 

 

https://unsdg2025-production.up.railway.app/    

  

https://unsdg2025-production.up.railway.app/


Info Session: Understanding and Guiding Youth in Online Gaming.   

PSSG is excited to share this learning opportunity from Public Safety Canada: 

This session will explore strategies to protect children from sexual exploitation and abuse within online gaming 

environments, providing practical guidance and expert perspectives. The webinar is facilitated by GamerSafer, a 

safety tech company focused on protecting players and gaming communities from digital risks and harms. This 

session will be hosted on Zoom. To register, please click on the link below. You will then receive a confirmation email 

with login details.  

Understanding and Guiding Youth in Online Gaming, March 5, 2025, from 10:30 am – 12:00 pm PST. 

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER 

Please feel free to share this information with your colleagues and parent/caregiver networks. Participants will be 

able to ask questions during the event. Please be advised that this event may be recorded.  For any questions 

about the event, please do not hesitate to email Public Safety Canada at: onlinecseeseenligne@ps-sp.gc.ca 

 

PAC WEBSITE UPDATES 
Our Osler PAC (Parent Advisory Council) website is your go-to resource for all things PAC, and we’re 
excited to announce a new website address! 
 
Visit www.oslerpac.ca today! 

Here is the link for the last week’s PAC meeting minutes 

Community News 

     
Enjoy your weekend, 

Rosemary Thomas 

Principal at Osler 

https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_ez4nDw3MR127p-JeUntzow
mailto:onlinecseeseenligne@ps-sp.gc.ca
http://www.oslerpac.ca/
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1XhgENkR4jHpvHTiomilY9vQX5gANGOAn/edit?usp=sharing&ouid=100442304716622470617&rtpof=true&sd=true

